YOU HAVE BEEN ANGELS!

Thank you to everyone who donated, participated, and were “angels” to 31 children this
year. None of this could have happened without our coordinators. Thank you and God
bless... May, Gabriella, and Lauren Gantos ... who did so much to make sure everything
went smoothly and was successful! Below is a picture of what all your giving was able to
purchase for needy children. May God continue to bless them and everyone for their
love of children not just during the Christmas season, but throughout the year.




